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CENTRAL INDIANA CHAPTER of the AMERICAN ASSOICATION OF WOODTURNERS 

 

PROFESSIONAL TURNER, MARK GARDNER  

DEMO ON MARCH 4th  

Join us on March 4th for a special day of learning from  professional 

wood turner and sculptor, Mark Gardner.  The demonstration will be 

held at the Skiles electric wood shop in Speedway, IN (direction on page 

6).  Start time is  9:00 a.m. and we will have a pitch-in lunch (details on 

page 6).  The day will end at approximately 5:00 p.m.   The cost to attend 

is only $25.00 per person ($30.00 for non-members).  This demo will in-

clude:  turning 2-piece hollow forms; surface embellishment; and turning 

a 3 axis square bowl. 
 

Mr. Gardner has won many awards for his work: 
Bronze Award, Smithsonian Craft Show 2004 

Award for Excellence in Wood, Washington Craft Show 2003 

Artistic Expression Award, American Craft Exposition 2003 

Award of Achievement, American Craft Council Baltimore Winter 2003 

International Turning Exchange Residency, Wood Turning Center, 2001 

First Place, Wood Category, Cincinnati Summer Fair, 1999. 

Robert H. Skinner Memorial Scholarship, Gatlinburg Rotary Club.   

More information on Mr. Gardner can be found at http://markgardnerstudio.com 
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DON’T MISS OUT ON THIS GREAT EVENT!!!    ����    

 

Lend a Hand 
 

Please come out on Friday, March 2 after 1:00p.m. to help clean-up the 

sawdust in the Skiles Electric woodshop and prepare for the Gardner 

Demo.  Jim Dupler would appreciate all the hands he can get.    � 



Cory Robinson, Design 

 
Cory Robinson, a native Hoosier, and now a professor 

at the Herron School of Art gave a presentation on his 

work during the February meeting.  

 

Robinson’s work focuses mainly on furniture.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
SHOW & TELLSHOW & TELLSHOW & TELLSHOW & TELL    

Frank Slim brought in a 

vase. (Below) 

Dave Hudson showed off 

his two bowls. (Below) 

Mike  

Hamilton 

showed two  

bottle  

stoppers.  

(below) 

Robert Foote brought in  

bowls (below & right) 

Ron Cruze 

showed  pens 

& ice cream 

scoop 

(left & right) 

Ned Hugus 

showed us the 

platter he turned 

and textured.  

(below) 


